
 

CITY OF BLOOMINGDALE 
Invitation to Bid 

 

Sealed proposals for  LITTLENECK ROAD PUMP STATION IMPROVEMENTS will be received by The City of 
Bloomingdale at City Hall until      2:00 pm           on       May 12th                     .    All bids will be publicly opened and 
read aloud at that time. 

Work to be performed under this Contract consists of improvements to an existing pump station, including new 
pumps and piping, addition of SCADA, and installation of approx. 2,300 LF of new 8” Forcemain. 

PDF copies of the Plans and Specifications are available from Angela Robbins, with EMC Engineering Services, Inc., 
at angela_robbins@emc-eng.com.  

Any questions that may arise from this invitation shall be submitted in writing and emailed to Angela no later than 
(1) week prior to bid date.  The City of Bloomingdale reserves the right to reject any and all bids and to waive any 
informality in the bidding and award the bid in the best interest of the City. 

Bidders must comply with the President’s Executive Order Nos. 11246 and 11375, which prohibit discrimination in 
employment regarding race, creed, color, sex, or national origin and the Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964. 

All bids are to be enclosed in a sealed envelope and addressed as follows: 

City of Bloomingdale 
8 West Highway 80 
Bloomingdale, Georgia 31302 
Attn:  Sealed bid for “LITTLENECK ROAD PUMP STATION IMPROVEMENTS” 
 


